
 

April 27,  2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting Community Project Funding for Chestnut Avenue Safety Improvements from the 

Highway Infrastructure Program account for fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Vineland Public Works Department, 

located at 1086 E Walnut Road, Vineland, NJ, 08360. 

This funding would be used to implement a road diet and resurfacing on one of the most dangerous 

roads in Cumberland County, NJ. This project is an eligible and prudent use of taxpayer funds. 

The project will enhance bicycle and pedestrian safety, stimulate economic development, improve 

the quality of life, and enhance important transportation infrastructure in the SJTPO region. These 

infrastructure and safety improvements will improve mobility and access, helping to restore 

community connectivity within the City of Vineland and prioritize safety. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Van Drew 

Member of Congress 


